
 
 

     

TO: Palisades Center Tenants 

FROM: Darrin Houseman, General Manager 

DATE: March 8, 2021 

RE: Restaurant Restriction Updates 

 

Dear Tenant, 

 

We have encouraging news to share in accordance with newly announced 

guidance from New York State.  

 

All restaurants, which have been operating at 50% indoor capacity, can increase to 

75% capacity beginning Friday, March 19.  

 

Please note that you are still required to follow all New York State mandates within 

your space, including social distancing and wearing of masks by employees and 

customers, which can be found online in detail here: https://forward.ny.gov/  

 

As a reminder, I also wanted to remind you that our “Healthy Shopper Guidelines” 

still apply to everyone entering our properties (employees, guests and tenants). 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mall Management  

MEMORANDUM 

https://forward.ny.gov/
https://www.pyramidmg.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2020/05/PMG_Healthy-Shopper-Guidelines-Final.pdf

